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11 August 2016

Mr Bjarne Nordin

Manager

Public Accounts Committee
Parliament of NSW
Macquarie Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

By Email: pac@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Nordin,

Thank you for your correspondence of 4 July 2016 regarding the NSW Auditor-General’s
Performance Audit Report on the Security of Critical IT Infrastructure.

As a result of Machinery of Government changes, the Office of Finance and Services is no
longer a part of The Treasury cluster. As a result, a response to the recommendations,
tabled in January 2015 and relating to the Office of Finance and Services, has been provided
by Sonya Sherman (Acting Director IDG Policy and Innovation) on behalf of DFSI. As such,
no further response is required from NSW Treasury.

If you would like to discuss this matter further, please contact Miles Ashton on 9228 5199.

Yours sincerely

E

Rob Whitfield
Secretary
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